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I want to thank you for your help in the 
past and hope you will help me again 
this year in promoting this event.  The 
game is scheduled for January 27, 2018 
and the cost is $35.00 which includes 
the ticket, tailgating and a $5.00 
donation to Vitae Foundation. Also, we 
are in the same section as last year.  
 
This is a family and friend’s event, the 
more the merrier and the more to the 
Vitae Foundation.  The main difference 
this year is that I will be sending out 
tickets by e-mail so I will need all e-mail 
address of those ordering tickets. 
 

Checks payable to Columbian 
Charities of Missouri 

Mail to Dave Dillon, 21427 165th Trail, 
Marshall, MO 65340 

 
Thanks 

Dave Dillion 

 
 

 

IT’S 
MISSOURI 

MAVERICKS 
HOCKEY 

TIME 
 
 

Troop 283 is having its 
Fall  PANCAKE BREAKFAST  again to 
raise funds for the Troop program, 
activities and service projects for 
the coming year.   
 
DATE :  Saturday,  November 11th, 
2017 at Teetering Rock Golf Course 
Clubhouse located at 12040 E. 86th 
Street,  K.C. MO.  
TIME:  8:00 am - 11:30 am.    Tickets 
are $5.00 a person.  
  
We sincerely appreciate everyone's 
past support and hope to see 
everyone again on November 
11th to rekindle friendships and 
help support Troop 283. 
 

Boy Scout 

Troop 283 

http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/?CNO=4962
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/?CNO=4962
https://maps.google.com/?q=12040+E.+86th+Street,%C2%A0+K.C.+MO&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=12040+E.+86th+Street,%C2%A0+K.C.+MO&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=12040+E.+86th+Street,%C2%A0+K.C.+MO&entry=gmail&source=g
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 

 

Jalayne Miller 
President 

 

Dear Ladies, 
 

I wish to take this opportunity to express my most 

sincere thanks to all of you.  Your kindness to me 

during my recent illness has been overwhelming.  I 

can not express how much the flowers, cards, 

calls  Masses and prayers on my behalf have meant to 

me.  Knowing I have so many wonderful people who 

care about me has made this journey so much easier.  

My surgery was a complete success and I will soon be 

starting my radiation therapy. I will be completely 

cancer free for Christmas !!!!   

 

 

A big thank you to Joann Ferdig for taking care of 

things in my absence.  What would we do without 

you? 

 

The holidays will soon be here.  Our next big events 

will be our annual Auxiliary Christmas dinner and the 

Children's Christmas party.  I'll have the dates for 

these events for you at our November meeting.  

 

Our next meeting will be Thursday, November 9th at 

7:30 p.m.   See you all there. 
 

         As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

             
 
 

 
 
 

Good of the Order 

Greg Marquardt 

Jalayne Miller 
 

 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any additions or deletions 

 
 

 

Cliff and I  would like to thank all of our friends 
from Council 4962 for the amazing outpouring 
of concern you have shown to both of us 
during my recent illness.   Friends like you are 
a true treasure.  Through your kindness 
towards us, you have helped more than you 
can know.  Thank you all so very much.     
 

Jalayne & Cliff 
 

 

Lily hard 
at work 
handing 

out 
Tootsie 

Rolls 

A belated thank you to the Knights for a lovely 

evening last Sunday. We are so grateful for all 

that the Knights do in the Church, and 

appreciate being the recipients of some of that 

charity, as guests at the Appreciation Dinner.  

 

It is truly edifying to hear what God is doing 

through your organization. Praise Him! 

 

Thank you again, and please pass on our 

gratitude to the Knights and Ladies (fabulous 

hostesses!) of your Council. 

 

Sisters Jane, Rebecca, Lynn 

Benedictine Sisters of St. Joseph the Worker / 

Independence MO 

 

 

Friday Game 

Night 
Second Friday of the 

Month 

7:00 p.m. 
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Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

 
Msgr. 

Henry. 
George 
Bauer 

 

Msgr. Henry George Bauer was born on Nov. 20, 1922, in KCMO, to 

Henry S. & Cecelia (Schreiber) Bauer. Fortified by the sacraments of 

Holy Mother Church, he died peacefully at Research Hospital on 

Dec. 8, 2012, after a long & fruitful life. 

 

Msgr. Bauer was ordained a Roman Catholic Priest on April 4, 1948. 

He was honored twice with ecclesiastical elevation; first to Papal 

Chamberlain on Feb. 27, 1961, & Domestic Prelate on July 13, 1968. 

He was proud to have served as President of the National Catholic 

Cemetery Conference from 1960-1966. He was the Director of the 

Catholic Cemeteries of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph from 

1958-1981.  

 

Through the long years Msgr. Bauer served as Assistant Pastor at St. 

Agnes Parish, Springfield; Sacred Heart Parish, KCMO; St. 

Lawrence Parish, Monett; St. Mary's Parish, Indep.; & Administrator 

of Holy Family Parish, Leeds (KCMO). He had been Pastor at 

Nativity BVM Parish, Indep.; Our Lady of Lourdes Parish, Raytown; 

Visitation Parish, KCMO & St. Bernadette Parish, KCMO.  

 

Msgr. Bauer retired from parish administration in June of 1991. From 

that time, he was active in raising money for the Christian Foundation 

for Children & Aged. He also was a frequent visitor to select 

missions in Africa & South America. Wherever he went he brought 

gentle competence & dependable wisdom. Msgr. Bauer was widely 

admired by his parishioners, peers & friends.  

 

 

 

I would like to again inform 
the Council and Ladies 
Auxiliary that I am the Editor 
of this newsletter.  I am not a 
reporter.  I only publish what 
is given me.  It’s the duties of 
the Officers and Chairmen to 
email me their articles in a 
timely fashion.  Also, when 
you mention a person in your 
article, please state the first 
and last name.  This 
newsletter is only as 
informative as the articles 
given to me.  

http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962


                 

 
 
 

 
 

C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For November 

Date     Event 
02     Council Officers Meeting  
09     General Council / Ladies Auxiliary Meeting  
10     Game Night  
11     Veterans Day 
22     Pius Holding Meeting 
23 Thanksgiving 
25 Newsletter Deadline   
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